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February 21, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:


Crystallynn has been a leader in the blood drives at Cactus High School for the past three years through the Key Club.  She has promoted blood drives on multiple occasions by going to classrooms to pass out donor permits, having students sign up, and providing information about the upcoming blood drives on campus. She has also made signs with the blood drive information to display on campus. In addition, Crystallynn has helped on the day of the blood drives by getting students from their classrooms, monitoring students who have donated, and keeping the facility clean.


In her capacity as President of the Cactus High School Key Club, she has organized the other student volunteers at our weekly meetings.  She has acted in this capacity for the last two years and has greatly contributed to the success of our blood drives at Cactus High School.


Please contact me if additional information is needed.


Very truly yours,

Adriene C. Biddle
Certified Teacher
Key Club Advisor
Cactus High School 
(623) 412-5000
abiddle@peoriaud.k12.az.us
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